

Dear Parents/carers,

We have some exciting dates for your diary.

On **Tuesday 17<sup>th</sup> December** at 9:30am and **Wednesday 18<sup>th</sup> December** at 1pm, Nursery and Reception will be performing their Nativity, 'Wriggly Nativity.' The children are performing this twice to accommodate both morning and afternoon Nursery children. You are welcome to either performance.

On **Tuesday 17<sup>th</sup> December** at 1pm, KS1 will be performing their Nativity 'Lights, Camel, Action!'

On **Wednesday 18<sup>th</sup> December**, KS1 and KS2 will be having their Christmas party. Please make sure your child wears party clothes on this day.

On **Thursday 19<sup>th</sup> December** at 1:45pm KS2 will be taking part in a Christmas Concert which parents are more than welcome too.

On **Thursday 19th December**, Nursery and Reception will be having their Christmas party day. Please make sure your child wears party clothes on this day.

It would be wonderful for as many parents as possible to join us for the performances. The children (and staff!) have worked really hard to put these together, so please show your support.

Have a wonderful and safe break. We will be back at school on Monday  $6^{\rm th}$  January 2020.

Many thanks for your continued support,

Miss Morrish



Interim Principal – Mr Nigel Fowler

Associate Principal – Mrs Lauren Norris

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/



